
 
Local Notice to Mariners 

No 9 of 2025 

Pickie to the Pier Swim 2025 – Saturday 6th September 2025 (1000 hrs to 1130 hrs) 

Mariners are advised that on the morning of Saturday 6th September (1000 hrs to 1130 
hrs) the Pickie to the Pier Swim will take place. 

To facilitate the swim, no navigation will be permitted in the area other than those craft 
connected with the safety of the swim. 

Bangor Harbour and Marina will be closed for the duration of the swim. 

 

Swimmers will enter the water from Skipping Stone Beach swim anticlockwise around a 
course marked by orange buoys and exit the water at Skipping Stone Beach. 

Bangor Harbour and Marina will re-open once all swimmers have safely vacated the 
water. 

Thank you for helping us accommodate this event and we apologise in advance for any 

inconvenience caused. 

Kevin Baird 

Harbour Master                                      Issued:  Thursday 28th August 2025 


